HAMPSHIRE AND ISLE OF WIGHT LOCAL DENTAL COMMITTEE

TREASURER’S REPORT

JULY 2020
Statutory Levy: This has reduced significantly due to two factors. The BSA has not paid the SL since April due to the formation of the new STP’s, but they have said it will be rectified next month. The second reason is that our Charitable Donations were made in April, but it has not been possible to transfer the Reserve Funds into the Statutory Levy yet due to a hold up at the bank. 

Covid has also required more meetings for the Committee and individuals within the Committee in relation to their representation with NHSE.
Voluntary Levy: This account has been reconciled and receives monthly voluntary donations from our constituents and an annual donation from Portsmouth Academy.
The balances on the 04/07/2020 were:

Statutory Levy Fund





£ 81,296
Voluntary Levy Fund





£ 2,524
Reserve Fund






£ 50,622
Total SL, VL and Reserve Funds




£ 134,442
The accounts are healthy and in balance with the SL contribution of 0.27% Total Contract Value (TCV).

Claudia Peace, Honorary Treasurer.

                                                        4th July 2020
